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The General Rapporteur of the Autorité de la concurrence indicates that an 

objection has been notified concerning an anticompetitive agreement in one of 

the French overseas territories, which is likely to have had effects on the market 

for the treatment of potentially infectious medical waste and the related market 

for the collection and transport of such waste
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Potentially infectious medical waste in the French 

overseas territories: the General Rapporteur 

announces that an objection concerning an 

anticompetitive agreement has been notified 

regarding an agreement that lead to the creation 

of a monopoly
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